Support City of Wilmington Parks and Recreation Youth Programs



The City of Wilmington Parks and Recreation is offering a great opportunity for local businesses and organizations to reach thousands of people who visit the J. W. Denver Williams Memorial Park each year.

Banners will be placed on ball field fences for the duration of the 2015 playing season (approximately May through October) with your company or organization's name and graphics.

Banners are available in two sizes: \$275 for 4'x6' banners (large fields) and \$225 for 3'x6' banners (small fields). Your color advertising banner will help support park programs and provide you with valuable community exposure. (If you purchased a banner for the 2014 and it is in re-usable condition, you will save \$25.)

Cost includes print-ready graphics. (Graphic preparation is available on an as-needed basis for \$35/hour.)

Please note that the City of Wilmington Park Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject banner graphics that do not meet our tasteful, kid-friendly standards.

For additional information, please contact Lori Williams at 382-4781.

Please make checks payable & return to:

City of Wilmington Parks and Recreation 69 North South St. Wilmington, OH 45177

Vac I would like to portionate in the new park	Business/Organization:
Yes, I would like to participate in the new park banner program. My check is enclosed. Contact me	Contact Name:
to talk about my artwork.	Address:
Please call me and tell me more about the	Phone:
banner program.	Email:
Please contact me about being a youth sports sponsor.	Preferred Placement Location:
A banner is not for me, but enclosed is a	Did you know that donations to public Parks and Recreation programs are tax-deductible?